
   
   

     
          

 

               

                 

      

             

                      

                 

                

  

                

        

                

             

                

               

              

 

 

Lambert High School 
Academic Booster Club 
Board Meeting, July 26, 2012 
In attendance: Shawna Hegi, Laurel Petty, Chris Suss, Cathy Tarallo 

Shawna opened the meeting discussing the need for volunteers for the four Round-Up Days. 

She has received many offers to help but the need is urgent for Thursday, when the freshmen 

arrive to pick up their schedules. 

There are several committees who either have new chairpersons and committee members or 

are in need of same. The ABC store is one of those; there will be a brief meeting with the new 

personnel to go over procedures. It was further discussed the net revenue from the store has 

declined from the previous year for a variety of reasons and thus affected the monies available 

for grants. 

There is a need for a Senior Activity committee and a chairperson. Discussion ensued over 

several other committees and their effectiveness. 

When $100 donation to the ABC is received it is important that all pertinent information is 

passed on to Carole (Hoemeke) who will order the appropriate bricks. 

Also, forms turned in with volunteer names need to be given to Laurie Schlosser. 

Cathy offered to take the financial records for school year 2011-2012 to Julia Amendola with 

Worth & Associates, CPA, so that the audit and tax returns may be prepared. 


